
 

 

TOWN OF RISING SUN 

MEETING NOTICE 
The Mayor and Commissioners, along with the Rising Sun Planning Commission 
will be holding a joint public hearing on Tuesday evening June 18th, 2019 at 6:30 
PM, on the 3rd floor of Town Hall, located at 1 East Main Street, Rising Sun 
Maryland 21911.  The purpose of the meeting is to invite public comment on the 
recent amendments to the Town’s Comprehensive Plan, that were submitted to 
the Maryland State Clearing House for comment and review.  In accordance to     
§ 3-101. titled Plan required; municipal inclusion of the Land Use Article of the 
Annotated Code of Maryland, the Town is required to develop a Comprehensive 
plan to include addressing key elements, such as community facilities, goals and 
objectives, land use, development regulations, sensitive areas, transportation, 
water and sewer resources and plans for future growth and expansion. 

This notice is being provided in accordance to The Maryland Open Meetings Act, 
Title 3. General Provisions Article, Subtitle 3-302 Notice.   

Anyone seeking additional information or questions can contact Town Hall at 
410-658-5353 
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